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Pelican Isle Yacht Club Welcomes Aboard Logan Quataert as Club Controller  

 

August 2018 – Logan Quataert has joined Pelican Isle Yacht Club’s management team as new Club 

Controller. Logan comes on board at the conclusion of a $4.8M renovation, and brings a background 

in private club accounting and finance as well a phenomenal level of member service and effective 

leadership. Formerly at Grey Oaks Country Club as the Accounting Manager, Logan is familiar with 

all aspects of Club Accounting, and earned his degree in Business Finance from Florida Gulf Coast 

University.  Logan was selected to join the PIYC team at a time of expanding Lifestyle Offerings, 

increasing Social and Boating activities, and continuing Membership Growth. Logan will oversee the 

financial operations of the Club as well as contribute to the strategic planning for the Club and 

Membership in the enhanced facility.    

Logan Quataert,  

PIYC Club Controller 

Pelican Isle Yacht Club recently re-opened in January 2018 following a $4.8 million dollar clubhouse renovation. The 

Club is conveniently situated in an exclusive Southwest Florida location just five minutes from the open waters of the 

Gulf of Mexico at Wiggins Pass on the Cocohatchee River. Pelican Isle Yacht Club is truly unique—it’s Naples’ only private 

island club. Members enjoy a luxurious, inviting environment with remarkable amenities for relaxation, entertainment, 

socialization and fun. Come dine, play, party, exercise, and dock your vessel a stone’s throw from the magnificent waters 

of the Gulf of Mexico. Visit us online at www.piyc.net. 

For more information please contact Kathie Pedit, Membership Sales & Marketing Director, at kathie@piyc.net or by 

calling us at (239) 566-1606.   
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